
 

 
September 11, 2014 

 
To:  Academic Business Officers and Academic Personnel Analysts (via  
  SBADM-L) 
 
From:  Academic Personnel, Graduate Division, and Labor Relations 
 
Re:  Training on new Academic Student Employee (ASE) contract 
 
As previously announced, the University of California and the United Auto Workers 
(UAW) recently ratified of a new contract to cover Academic Student Employees at UC.   
 
Training on the new contract will take place as follows: 
 
 Wednesday, September 24, 9:00-10:00 Phelps 2536 
 
 Thursday, September 25, 9:00-10:00 Phelps 2536 
 
Both sessions will cover the same material.  Specific topics to be covered include: wage 
increases, childcare reimbursement, leaves, and appointment notification.  
Representatives from Labor Relations, the Graduate Division, and Academic Personnel 
will be in attendance to answer questions.  
 
Please forward this announcement as appropriate to staff within your unit who are 
responsible for Academic Student Employees. 


